
Subject: Request Pick Up of Abandoned Residential Trash Containers Santa Monica/Las Palmas
From: Media District
Date: 02/02/2016 11:25 AM
To:
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, John Irigoyen <John.Irigoyen@universalpro.com>, JL Singer 
<jl@hollywoodcenter.com>

Dear Alex:

Hi, its Lisa Schechter (formally with Councilmember LaBonge as the DCS)  - any ways I have landed a new job as the Executive Director 
with the Hollywood Media Business Improvement District.  I am hoping that you will be able to direct my request to the appropriate 
department within Sanitation.   There are two (2)  one blue and one black container that have been left behind or dragged to the corner of 
Las Palmas and Santa Monica Boulevard.  They are actually on Las Palmas right next to 7-11.  I have spoken to the manager at 711 and 
he stated they are not his.  In any case, I would like to request that Sanitation pick up these two containers since no one is going to take 
responsibility for them.

I have attached two photos for your information.  As always I appreciate your assistance and look forward to re-connecting with you.

Regards, 

  
Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


